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Fall fun is on the way

We are looking forward to this season, with special low rates 
for our members, branch upgrades and CCCU events for the 

whole family to enjoy!

*Membership Qualifications Apply.

whole family to enjoy!

With an introductory rate 
as low as 2.49%* through 
January 2023**

A Home Equity Line of Credit (HELOC) is the 
Jack-of-all-trades when it comes to finding a 
cost-friendly way to finance. 
Not only is this typically a lower interest rate 
option to cover expenses, but this fixed rate 
line of credit can be used for anything from 
home projects and emergency expenses to 
debt consolidation.
Contact us to find out if our Home Project 
HELOC Special is a good option for you!

*A.P.R. = Annual Percentage Rate. Promotional rate applies to fixed rate Home Equity Lines of Credit. Your rate & terms may vary based on your 
credit history. See CCCU HELOC application disclosures & addendums for all terms & conditions. Rates, terms, & conditions are subject to change 
without notice at any time.  **Rate reverts to posted fixed rate disclosed on loan agreement as of February 1, 2023. Currently as low as  4.49% 
A.P.R. Existing loans not eligible.

Offer Expires November 30, 2021



Federally Insured by NCUA. Membership Qualifications Apply.

CCCU Member’s Night at the 
Festival of Lights
Join us December 17th for free admission to
this magical winter wonderland when you show your 
CCCU card at the entrance. If you do not currently have 
a debit or credit card, you can now pick them up at your 
local branch during business hours.

Express Mailing Cost: Due to the increasing costs of Express Mailing, if this option is requested, the fee will be 
increasing from $25.00 to $50.00 effective November 1, 2021. You can review this fee on Page 3 of the “Rate & Fee 
Schedule and Truth in Savings Disclosure” under Miscellaneous Fees. 

POLICY UPDATES

Pardon Our Dust!
As we shared in our summer newsletter, our Harvard Branch 
is preparing for some changes! This month renovations will 
begin on the property east of the building as we work to build 
a new Drive-Through ATM. This option will reduce traffic in the 
Harvard Branch parking lot as it will replace the ATM currently 
outside the branch. While construction on that property is 
underway there may be some dust and noise outside, but the 
branch will be unaffected and will continue to serve our 
members.

Great news! You will now receive more of your credit union notices online.
Cascade Community Credit Union’s eStatements & Notices program provides a more timely 
and secure delivery of important account information. eNotices are a great way to receive 
notices about your account directly by getting a message sent to your email.
If you are already signed up for eStatements you will automatically begin receiving these 
notices. If you would like to sign up for eStatements or eNotices contact us today.


